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Christmas Luncheon and Auction 
 

Friends, food, and shopping!   

This may be our best meeting ever! 
 

Our schedule will be a little different Dec. 3.  The doors 

will open at 9:00 AM. Come and help us set up for the 

auction and luncheon.  This will be a good time to visit 

and make new friends and browse the library. We would 

like all the auc- tion items in place by 

11:15 if possi- ble so our committee 

can arrange them and have bidding 

sheets in place by 11:30.  Silent auc-

tion will begin at 11:30 and end at 

1:00. We will eat at 12 noon. The live auction will be 

1:00 PM until we run out of money!  We take cash and 

checks made out to BTQG.  All times are approximate 

because I’m flexible.  I also forget to watch the clock! 
 

Our hospitality committee will provide turkey and ham 

and the rest of us will bring all the trimmings—unless 

we’re having a bad day!  Remember what 

Laura said. If it’s going to be a chal-

lenge to get to the meeting with some 

food, you don’t need to bring any.  Come 

and eat with us be- cause there will be plenty 

of food for everyone. Those bringing food should bring 

the needed serving utensils. If you’re bringing anything 

heavy or awkward to carry, come on in and we’ll go get 

it for you.  
 

Do I dare mention the possibility of bad weather?  Read 

page 9 in your membership directory for the guild’s offi-

cial policy on meeting cancellation due to inclement 

weather.  Now that I’ve mentioned it, I’m sure we’ll 

have beautiful weather Dec. 3. 
 

I’m so thankful for all of you!  You’ve found many ways 

to contribute to the success of our guild.   
 

Thanks! 
 

See you all Dec. 3.  Bring your non-member friends, too.  

We’re gonna have a good time! 
 

Carol Jean 

Winter Pot-Luck Friendship Event 
 

On 6 December the Starlight Piecemakers chapter 

will host a Winter Pot-Luck Friendship 

Event. The doors will open at 

6:00 pm with dinner served at 

6:30. To avoid having the entire 

membership bring dessert we are 

providing a guideline. Please note the category in 

which your surname falls: 
 

 A-H Desserts 

 I-P Bread, cheese, crackers, salads 

 Q-Z Vegetables, side dishes 
 

We plan to have supper followed by show and tell 

with some of your Christmasy quilts even if you 

have shown them before. 
 

If you have items appropriate to the season please 

bring those. We will then have our tour of sewing 

rooms or areas. To end the evening we will have 

dessert and time to visit with our quilting friends. 

   Boo! 
 

Quilting Home Tours 
 

After the potluck dinner, we will be featuring a 

home tour of some of our members sewing and 

quilting rooms. No, we are not going door to door! 

A pictorial tour of a few members sewing and 

quilting rooms featuring storage problems and so-

lutions that we all face. You will see 

quilters who create from just a desk to 

some who have dedicated rooms for 

quilting. No matter the situation, beauti-

ful quilts are cre- ated.  I feel confi-

dent that everyone will come away with 

a new idea or two from this program. There will 

even be a special guest via “you tube” that is sure 

to make you smile. A specials thanks to all of you 

who contributed to this fun presentation. 

                                       Judy  
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        2012-2013  BTQG Executive Board   

CEO Chairman:  Dennis Smith 573-445-7787 

Vice-Chairman: Sharon Lawler 573-696-0102 

Secretary: Robin Heider 573-446-6254 

Treasurer: Sally Russell 573-443-5479 

Website/email blasts Willie Morris 445-4217/424-1421 

Newsletter Margaret Muegenburg 234-7313 

Roster Booklet Alice Leeper 

Nancy Antonio 

573-489-1458 

573-445-6604 

Quilt Show Open  

Library  Merril Winfield 573-446-8676 

Historian 
 

Friendship Star 
 

Barbara Nixon 
 

 

446-0773/239-1039 
 

 

Winter Retreat Judy Gieselman 

Willie Morris 

CarrolLewis 

573-445-2381 

573-445-4217 

573-657-4532 

Service Project: Connie Howard 573-687-3100 

Past CEO Dawn Heese 573-234-2540 

Day Chapter Board 

President: Carol Tummons 573-445-9174 

Vice-President: Laura Eggeman 573-449-7942 

Secretary: Betty White 573-696-3776 

Membership: Myrna Powers 

Karon Huggler 

573-445-0766 

573-443-7410 

Hospitality: Margaret Heller 

Hank Botts 

573-446-1942 

573-424-1190 

Exchange Blocks: Corinne Remeika 

Marilyn Wooldridge 

573-449-7574 

 

Past President: Corinne Remeika 573-449-7574 

Starlight Piecemakers Board 

President: Boo! Kula 573-449-0346 

Vice-President: Judi Kirkpatrick 573-397-4021 

Secretary: Joan Westcott 573-696-3776 

Membership: Cathy Forbes 

Mavis Mitizel 

573-445-9909 

573-445-2259 

Hospitality: Cecilia Mazan 

Lori Iles 

573-698-2008 

573-445-0757 

Exchange Blocks: Mona Stevenson 

Nancy Antonio 

573-698-2019 

573-445-6604 

Past President: Marilyn Russell 573-874-5702 

Published monthly by Booneslick Trail 
Quilters’ Guild, a not-for-profit organization, 
established in 1978, and dedicated to edu-
cating its members and the community in 
the art and appreciation of quilt making. 

Quilt-A-Gram 

Checking Acct. Balance $20,474.80  

Savings 1,033.61  

CD's (2) 10,828.71  

Total Combined Balance $32,337.12  

  

Number of Members 180  

  

Fiscal Year Beginning    
Balance 

$15,215.89  

FYTD Income 13,248.93  

FYTD Expenses 7,990.02  

Current Checking Acct. Bal. $20,474.80  

TREASURER’S REPORT 
Submitted by  

Sally Russell 

As of November 13, 2012 

 

Regular meetings of the Guild are held on the first Monday of the 
month at 1:00 pm and the first Thursday of the month at 7:00 pm 
at the Fairview United Methodist Church, 3200 Chapel Hill Rd., 
Columbia, Missouri.  
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Newsletter deadline is the Wednesday after the Executive 
Board Meeting at 6:30 pm, of each month. E-mail items to: 
maggiemueg@aol.com or  BTQGfeb1978@yahoo.com .                  

Faye Sharp 
 

 It is with fond memories that we remember 

Faye Sharp. She contributed greatly to the 

Guild and to the many members whose lives 

she touched.  She will be missed. 
 

A book on quilting will be chosen and do-

nated to the Boone County Library  

in her memory. 
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The Hand Made Quilt Group 
 

The Hand Made Quilt interest group which had been sus-

pended will resume meeting again on January 21, 2013 at 

1:00 pm in my home, 5900 Redwing Drive. This 

meeting will be pri- marily an organizational 

meeting, but if you wish to bring something to 

work on, please do so. At this meeting we 

would like to discuss establishing a group focus; 

meeting date and time; group name; activities, such as trips 

and shop hops; and have discussion about a meeting place. 
 

So put on your “thinking caps” and come share your 

thoughts. 
 

New members are always welcome. Any process related to 

making quilts, regardless of size, which requires a threaded 

needle (quilting, piecing, appliqué, embroidery, binding, 

etc.) has been our focus. One benefit I enjoy is seeing mem-

bers’ projects as they come together and sharing tips and 

how-tos. And there is always the friendship and encourage-

ment of fellow quilters that is the “wind beneath my wings”. 
 

So, please put this date on your calendar and we will get to-

gether in January. After the holidays, please let me know 

either by email (lindalavon707@hotmail.com) or phone me 

at 814-1629 to let me if you are able to come or if you can-

not come, let me know if your interested and any ideas you 

may have. 
 

                              Piecefully yours, Linda Sandlin 

Service Projects 
 

A big Thank You to all of you ladies who help 

with the service project work night. All quilts 

now have labels on them and a lot more 10 

minute blocks were made into quilts. 
 

You girls are Amazing!!! 
 

Hope everyone had as much fun as we did! 
 

We still have a tub of flannel that will make 

nice self binding receiving blankets...see me at 

the December meeting and we’ll show you 

how. 
 

   Connie and Irmgard 
 

 

Membership 
 

E-Mail Change: 
 

Anita Robert:  yronstowrt@aol.com 

Boo! Kula:  bookula22@gmail.com  
 

New Members: 
 

Connie Rice 

1909 E. Walnut Street Apt.1 

Columbia, MO 65201 

573-881-7937 
 

Mary Thompson 

209 West Parkway Drive 

Columbia, MO 65203 

573-442-8849 
 

Renewals: 
 

Marcy Strube 

1603 E. Nancy Court 

Columbia, MO 65201 

573-449-1098—home 

573-289-7090—cell 

December 20 
 

Ann Sprague 

14100 Hunters Circle 

Ashland, MO 65010 

573-657-1127-home 

573-239-2631-cell 

573-886-4071-work 

sewraggedyann@gmail.com 

November 7 
 

Patricia Wills 

4016 Dublin Avenue 

Columbia, MO 65203 

573-446-3065 

pwills4016@aol.com 
 

 

Correction: 
 

Judith Nemmers 

2702 Post Oak Drive 

Columbia, MO 65203 
 

Change: 
 

Joan Waller    573-447-8134 

3801 Miller Drive #514 

Columbia, MO 65201 
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N.B. Interest groups that are sanctioned by the guild and are open to any member are listed in the newsletter. If anyone is interested 

in starting a new interest group or stitching group, they are welcome to do so. Please contact Sharon Lawler, Vice CEO, with infor-

mation regarding interest group meetings. Feel free to attend any group listed in the calendar. It is advisable to call the contact for up 

to date information. 

 

Guild related or sponsored activities are included in the Master Calendar. 

Interest groups that are currently closed are noted with ‡‡. For additional 

    information, call the contact person listed.  New interest groups may be formed at any time.                                                      

Please contact Vice CEO, Sharon Lawler, 573-696-0102 or email lawlersk@centurytel.net 

BOARD AND CHAPTER EVENTS 

Date Time Event Place & Contact 

  

6 Dec 7:00 PM 
Starlight Piecemakers Meeting 

Potluck meal.  Doors open 6:00 PM 

Fairview United Methodist Church 

Boo! Kula   573-449-0346 

  

3 Dec 
9:00 AM 

Day Chapter Quilt and Sew 

12 Noon Shared Brown Bag Lunch 

Fairview United Methodist Church 

Carol Tummons   573-445-9174 

  

3 Dec 
1:00 PM 

Day Chapter Meeting & Lunch-

eon & Auction 

Fairview United Methodist Church 

Carol Tummons   573-445-9174 

  

10 Dec 
6:30 PM 

Board of Directors Meeting 

Joint Ex. Boards 

at Remax Building near DBRL 

Dennis Smith   573-445-7787 

 none in 

Dec 
3:00 PM Day Chapter Board Meeting 

Call Carol Tummons for location 

573-445-9174 

  

11 Dec 
5:30 PM Starlight Piecemakers Board Meeting 

Call Boo! Kula for location 

573-449-0346 

  

12 Dec 5:00 PM Newsletter Deadline 

Margaret Muegenburg 

    maggiemueg@aol.com                                                      

573-234-7313 

SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS 

  

13 Dec 
1:00 PM English Paper Piecing 

Linda Sandlin/Joan Westcott 

Call for location: 573-814-1629 

  

none 
--:00 PM Handmade Quilts suspended until further notice 

  

none in 

Dec 

9:30 AM Sassy Stitchers (Day Appliqué) 
at DBRL (library) 

Donna Burris   573-474-4338 

  

3 Dec 

last one 

10:00 AM Skills Group/Problem Clinic 
Fairview United Methodist Church 

Bettina Havig 

  

12 Dec 2 to 4 PM Small Wonders-New Group 
at DBRL (library) 

Karon Huggler 573-443-7410 

‡‡CLOSED SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS 

 no 

meting 
9:00 AM 

‡‡ Row by Row/Pushing the Limits 

(meets Oct, Jan, March, May, Aug) 
Jackie Berry 660-651-9770 

none 
 9:00 AM 

‡‡Red Work 

(next meeting is January 24) 
Myrna Powers   573-445-0766 

10 Dec 3:00 PM ‡‡Innovators Joan Westcott   573-874-8160 

mailto:maggiemueg@aol.com
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A stitch in time….. 

Photos by 

Barb Nixon 
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P.O. Box 542 

Columbia, MO 65205-542 

O u r  M e e t i n g  P l a c e  
 

Fairview United Methodist Church 

3200 Chapel Hill Road 

Columbia, MO 65203 

     Starlight Piecemakers 
 

Thursday, December 6, 2012 

Doors Open at 6:00 

Dinner at 6:30  

           Show and Tell 

           Quilting Home Tours 
 

 

Fairview United Methodist Church 
 

              Day Chapter     
 

Monday December  3, 2012 

9:00 am Doors Open 

11:30-1:00 Silent Auction 

            12 Noon Christmas Luncheon 

           1:00 Live Auction 
 

    Fairview United Methodist Church 

 

BTQG is on the Web 
 

HTTP://BTQG.MISSOURI.ORG 

Yes, Virginia, there is a Santa 

Claus….he will continue to make 

glad the heart of childhood. 
 

                 New York Sun, 1897 

Christy Gray Dec 3 

Nancy Toalson Dec 3 

Suzanne Henage Dec 4 

Lou Beasley Dec 6 

Vivian A. Tompson Dec 13 

Linda Rexroth Dec 13 

Bonnie Wakefield Dec 15 

Donna Burris Dec 17 


